

1654 Angus St Regina, Saskatchewan S4T 1Z2 Canada

Business Office – 306-791-9042 Dispatch Office – 306-525-2727 Fax – 306-791-9031

Email - coop.taxi@sasktel.net

June 19, 2020

City of Regina Councilors

To whom it may concern:

This letter is informing you, Mr. Daljit Singh (president) and Mr. Kamaljit Grewal (treasurer) would like to be involved in the teleconference on June 24, 2020.

Mr. Daljit Singh will be speaking for the concerns Co-op Taxi Brokerage has, the first concern is they feel Uber should have to follow the same guide lines as the taxi company, such as having to have cameras in their cars. Also the winter plates should go back to the brokerages instead of the lottery system.

Sincerely,

Co-op Taxi Brokerage